
 
 
 
 

 
 

17.10.23. 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Please find attached information regarding events we have been updated on today from our 
‘Friends of Committee’. 
 

  
 
 
Pupils will take home a raffle sheet to complete 
and return on the night of the disco to our 
members from ‘Friends Of’. The raffle is included 
as part of the £4 entry fee to the disco on Friday 
27th October 2023. 
Tickets for the raffle also available at the 
Halloween swap shop – Wednesday 18.10.23 
 
 

 
Halloween Disco will take place in the Parish 
Hall on Friday 27th October 2023 
 
Primary 1 – 3: 6.00-7.00p.m. 
Primary 4 – 7: 7.00-8.00p.m. 
 
Entry - £4 this includes -Tuck shop  
 
 
 
 
 

   Principal Update 17.10.23 



 
 
 

 
 
Halloween Fancy Dress – Friday 27.10.23 
All pupils to dress in their Halloween costumes. 
We will be having lots of activities on this day 
including our parade. 
We kindly ask for £2 from each child to be 
donated to our pupils chosen charity. 
SCHOOL CLOSED – 2.00p.m for all pupils on 
this day. 
 
 

 
 
 
Important Sacramental Dates: 
 
14th March – First Confession – 1.15 in St. Joseph’s Church 
19th May – First Holy Communion  
5th June – Confirmation – 5.00p.m 
 
 
 
Swimming Lessons for P5 will 
commence Tuesday 24th October 
2023. This will take place for 6 
weeks. Please make payment of 
£30 via parentpay. Thank you.   
 
 

 

Yours in continued partnership 
 
C. Wadsworth and staff of St. Joseph and St. James’s P.S. 


